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Vision for Education – Attendance Superstars Incentive 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Today, we had a representative from Vision for Education come into school to launch a 
new attendance incentive - ‘Attendance Superstars’. This is a new initiative to drive 
home the importance of regular attendance and good punctuality in school. 
 
In today’s assembly, the children learned about why good attendance and punctuality is 
important and the rewards that Vision for Education are kindly funding and providing for 
them. 
 
If your child hits the school attendance target every term (97%), they will receive a 
commemorative ‘Attendance Superstar’ Certificate as well as being entered into a prize 
draw with prizes such as tickets to local attractions and family hampers. 
Students who also show an exceptional effort to attend throughout the year will also 
have the chance to be nominated by school for a prize. 
The class with the highest attendance at the end of the school year will be visited by an 
ice cream van as a whole class reward courtesy of Vision for Education. 
 
We appreciate that attendance can be tricky for some children who have a lot of medical 
appointments and unavoidable absence due to illness. Please rest assured that we will 
take all of this into consideration when nominating children for these prizes. 
 
To ensure that every child has a fair opportunity to hit this target, we will begin the 
tracking period for this new initiative on the first day back after half term (6th November). 
 
We will keep you all updated on the progress of this initiative through our school website 
and newsletters. 
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
Mr. R Donnelly 
Acting Head Teacher 
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